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The Kettler presence at the imm cologne 2019. Photo: Kettler

At the beginning of the year, Kettler has always focused on presenting its products at the major
international trade fairs. The company is currently showing a selection of the extensive of fice and
garden furniture range at the imm cologne.

Among them is the student desk "Maze", which was awarded the "German Design Award" last November.
"The award by an independent institute gives the consumer orientation in the large number of offers on the
market. The student desk 'Maze' has been designed, developed and produced here in our Werl and Ense
works. Therefore, this award does not only apply to the product, but also to the team, "says Stefanie Risse
from Kettler.

So far, the company has been extremely satisfied with the days at the imm cologne. After the very
challenging months, Kettler is pleased that the customers continue to place their trust in the company and



have appeared in large numbers on the stand, as the company informs. The order situation is very
satisfactory.

Next stop for Kettler is the International Toy Fair in Nuremberg from January 30 to February 3. Directly
followed by the ispo in Munich from 3 to 6 February.
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